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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the forest Plan revision. It is exhaustive and

obviously a lot of consideration by concerned and knowledeable people. In spite of having lived on the

Clearwater for 80 years and participated in it's many opportunities as a logger, a health professional, and

recreationist, I do not feel qualified to comment except from a very biased base.

Admitting that my knowledge base is inferior to nearly all of your personnel involved in the "plan", I defer to their

judement at this time. However, I think that your effort to consider public opinion fulfills your obigation.

Respectfully.


